



Environment Theme Group
Minutes Thursday 1 April 2021

1. Present: Nicki Dearson, Janette Matthews, Beth Somi, Tony Voss, Penny Weston-Webb
Cc John Martin, Emma Crowe
2. Apologies: John McKeon
3. Chair and note-taker roles: Penny Weston-Webb (chair and local lead/liaison) and Beth Somi (note-taker)
4. History introduction – Lynne is drafting
5. Penny to ask if we can use the Castleman report – it is available online
6. The asset list was updated and agreed
7. Actions required from us all – Janette noted queries on the document
8. Beth to arrange meeting with David and Chris and confirm details
9. Tuesday 6 April 4pm
 - Natural Environment
 - Local Green Spaces
 - Important Open Spaces
 - Views
10. Thursday 8 April 4pm
 - Review Chapter 2 March version – ideally marked up pdf with comments prior to the meeting
11. Date of next meeting with John Martin: Thursday 22 April 7pm
The April version of the chapter should be ready for this meeting